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Delegacion espafiola ante la
Asamblea Parlamentaria de la OSCE

Madrid, July 13, 2022.

Dear Member of the Parliamentary Assembly,

After two years meeting remotely, the days we worked and spent together in
Birmingham were an important momentum for all of us and, more crucially, for our
organisation. There was a strong need to work together in such a critical time following
the aggression against Ukraine. Now it is time, after two years of pandemia and this
first “normalized” session in the UK, to get back to normal and continue working “on
site” in Sofia, Vienna and Vancouver.

With this letter | would like, first and foremost, to thank all Members of the OSCE PA
for their support in my election as a Vicepresident of the Assembly and also
congratulate all other elected colleagues. | feel very honoured and proud to serve as a
key voice of democracy, cooperation and security in the OSCE region. And | am also
very grateful for representing my delegation in the Parlamentary Assembly.

After more than four years as Head of the Spanish Delegation and one year as Chair of
the Second Committee, it is time now for more responsabilities in the Assembly. | hope
that in this new position | will be able to contribute to building a OSCE PA key to lead
the path to peace and dialogue in our region; but also capable to accelerate the
transformation towards greener OSCE economies and with a clear willingness to
reinforce our security dimension in the region. This must be done in a time in which
gender equality is one of the main revolutions of the XXl century, hence the need to
adopt and strengthen it within our Assembly.

Let me conclude making myself available for anything you consider relevant for the
present and the future of our organisation.

You can contact me via Mobile (+0034618896896) or via eMail
perejoan.pons@congreso.es

All the best,




